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**THURS. JAN. 19_******************************************Kennard School, 5031 POTOMAC**

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Please join us for our meeting on Thursday, 
January 19 at 7 pm. at Kennard Junior 
Classical Academy, 5031 Potomac. Park and 
enter the building from the Fairview side, upper 
playground/parking area.

WE ALWAYS INVITE…
10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer, whose ward 
includes most of Kingshighway Hills; 23rd Ward 
Alderman Joe Vaccaro, whose ward includes the
blocks south of Pernod and west of Brannon; 
Neighborhood Improvement Specialists; 
Community Affairs Police Officer Don Veile.  
Here is your opportunity to meet and ask 
questions of these public servants. 

NEW STATE REPRESENTATION
Our new State Representative (80th District) is 
Peter Merideth: 

MO House of Representatives 
201 West Capitol Ave. 
Room 105-H
Jefferson City MO 65101 

Our new State Senator (4th District) is Jake 
Hummel:
MO Senate
201 West Capitol Ave., Rm. 328
Jefferson City, MO 65101

See page 2 for their email 
addresses and phone numbers. As 
the new legislative session is just 
now beginning, we may not see 
them in January.

BETWEEN MEETINGS GO TO 
KINGSHIGHWAYHILLS.COM

PLANS FOR AN OPEN HOUSE
at the GSA Charter School at Fyler and 
Brannon are in the works. We are working 
toward February 2 or 9, and very much want 
this event to take place. Those living nearest 
the school have had concerns about traffic and
parking, especially at the beginning and end of
each school day. However, all in our neigh-
borhood will be welcome to attend. By 
January 19, we may be certain of the date.

PLANS FOR A COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
MEETING billed as a Safety Workshop on 
Saturday, January 14, 2 p.m. at Bishop DuBourg 
High School…However, in anticipation of the 
predicted icy weather, this meeting has been 
postponed to Saturday, March 11, same time, 
same place.

FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER
Tina Nelson of the Family Resource Center at 
Kingshighway and Fyler welcomed us on 
Thursday evening, December 8.  Those of us 
who attended had a good time wrapping gifts 
for client children, munching on snacks and 
learning more about FRC. 

KINGSHIGHWAY HILLS PRESCHOOL 
PLUS…We thank the preschool at Hereford and
Pernod for a business membership this year.

NSO, NIS ..10th Ward Neighborhood
Improvement Specialist is Mark 
Washington-McLean. We were pleased to see 
him at the November meeting.  23rd Ward NIS 
Annette Bridges’ link from our website is 
down, so call on Alderman Joe Vaccaro if you 
have concerns. 



OUR FORMER NSO’S
Mike Flood and Annette Bridges worked hard 
on our behalf, then first Mike retired, and now 
Annette may have as well.  The Flood has 
departed but took Bridges along with it.

FOLLOWING MEETING IS MARCH 16
   

WE WERE ASKED TO WEIGH IN
on changes at Southtown Pub on Kingshighway, 
as well as the Silver Leaf on Hereford. If you 
wish to give input on future such questions, 
email or else phone our voice mail number. 
President Brendan does check for messages. 

ABOUT SOUTHWEST BANK
Plans for a new Walgreen’s at Southwest Bank 
(now BMO Harris) on Kingshighway and 
Southwest seem to have passed the city’s 
Preservation Board.  

FANS OF NEXTDOOR.COM,please pass 
on useful information to those neighbors who 
are not on it.  Your KHNA needs to see you face 
to face once in a while and not just read your 
posts.

PHONE DIRECTORY

Citizens Service Bureau------------622-4800
Congressman Lacy Clay--------------367-1970
Mo. State Sen Jake Hummel573-----751-3599
            -----Jake.Hummel@senate.mo.gov
Mo. State Rep. Peter Merideth-------573-751-6736
                 --Peter.Merideth@house.mo.gov
10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer----------772-4489
               -----------vollmerjoe @att.net
23rd Ward Alderman Joe Vaccaro----------718-0131
              -------carwashdaddy@sbcglobal.net
10th Ward NIS Mark Washington-McLean--657-1360
23rd Ward NIS (open?)----------------------657-1352
Dem. Committeeman Rob Stelzer---201-6811 
Police--Non-emergency---------------231-1212
Police Hot Line-----------------------241-COPS
Public Affairs Officer Don Veile----444-0168
Crimestoppers------------------1-866-371-TIPS

KHNA OFFICERS & BOARD 
MEMBERS

Telephone voice mail-----------------643-8454
e-mail address:                   

contact@kingshighwayhills.com  
         

President and Webmaster Brendan Gates, Vice 
President Megan Gallagher, Treasurer Chad 
Beffa and Board Members Marilyn Hummel, 
Marcella Milcic (membership, newsletter), and 
Joseph McGuire.
----  ---  ----  ---  ----  ---  ----  ---  ---  ---  

Through 8/31/17       

KINGSHIGHWAY HILLS MEMBERSHIP DUES
Individual------$10   Family---$15   Business $25

Name________________________________________

Address_______________________________________

Phone or E-Mail________________________________

Bring to the next meeting OR mail to
KHNA 

 c/o 5001 Pernod, St. Louis, MO 63139

mailto:-------carwashdaddy@sbcglobal.net

